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Dear Sirs

I would like to register my objection to new plans to allow flights throughout the night.

I live in Drynam Hall, Kinsealy which is directly underneath the flight path. We hear flights already from 5am,
it is extremely loud which is just about acceptable at that time. To have flights throughout the night would
seriously affect our quality of sleep and have an impact on our ability to function during the day, and be
competent in the work place.

I have a very demanding job and need to be able to sleep during the night. Flights over our house during the
night will prevent the entire household having a nights sleep - this should be a sufficient reason for permission
to be refused.

Yours sincerely
Siobhan Purcell

Sent from my iPhone




